
From: Mears, David [David.Mears@state.vt.us] 
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Dear Colleagues:  Attached is the letter that I just received from EPA with their 
comments on the Draft Lake Champlain TMDL Phase One Plan that we submitted 
on April 30.   They are posting the letter on their website tomorrow morning 
along with a brief press statement.  I plan to respond to media inquiries and am 
happy to consult with any of you if you get calls.  Some quick talking points below. 
 
If you want to get a quick rundown on EPA’s comments, you can read their cover 
letter.  If you are strapped for time, here are the highlights: 
 

 EPA wants a detailed proposal on funding and staff resources needs but are 
willing for us to provide that information as one of our deliverables later 
this year.  This information does not need to be in the Phase One Plan. 

 EPA is willing to accept our proposed 20 year schedule but wants a more 
detailed set of interim milestones so that they can be sure that we are 
making progress.  

 EPA indicates that it is unlikely that we can meet the target reductions 
without a reduction in phosphorus loads from point sources (primarily 
wastewater treatment plants).  They ask for ideas on ways that we might 
address this source of phosphorus. 

 EPA asks that we provide a final plan with a commitment letter from the 
Governor by May 30. 

 
On balance, there are no surprises in the letter given informal feedback we 
received over the past several weeks.  Also, we can address most of their 
comments without a major shift in our draft proposal with the exception of the 
issue of how we handle wastewater treatment plants.    
 
I welcome input on the following talking points: 
 



 We are still reviewing EPA’s comments and do not have a detailed response 
at this time.  That response will come in the form of our final plan 
submission along with the Governor’s letter on or by May 30. 

 With that said, we appreciate that EPA has taken the time to provide 
detailed comments and believe that we can respond to most of their 
concerns. 

 On a related note, we have also received input from Vermonters on our 
draft plan and will be addressing those comments also as we develop our 
final plan. 

 
David K. Mears, Commissioner 
Vermont Department of Environmental Conservation 

 
 
 




























